

This is not spam. To cancel your newslettersubscription please see information at the end of the newsletter. This project has received funding from the European Union's Horizon 2020 research and innovation programme under grant agreement No 691624



## Dear Reader,

Thanks to a grant from the EU Horizon 2020 programme, our solar district heating projects can start into a third three year period. In this newsletter we will present you the new project 'SDHp2m...from policy to market' in which we teamed up with European regional authorities for developing practical SDH support approaches. And already today, we want to invite you to the 4th International Solar District Heating Conference taking place on 21st and 22nd September 2016 in Billund, Denmark. So save the date now! We are very pleased to be able to continue the project work and our newsletter service for you, informing you about upcoming events, further recent sector developments and project results. Don't hesitate to get in touch with us for any further information.

Sunny Regards! Your SDH-Project Team March 2016



Nine European regions launched the solar district heating project 'SDHp2m...from policy to market' The kick-off meeting from the Horizon 2020 project SDHp2m took place on 22nd and 23rd February in Erfurt, Germany.

Read more >

4<sup>th</sup> International Solar District Heating Conference in Billund, Denmark
The fourth edition of the International Solar District Heating Conference will take place on 21 and 22 September 2016 in Europe's No.1 SDH market in Denmark. Save the date, send your abstract now, make sure to be part of this essential SDH event!

Read more >

More information: www.solar-district-heating.eu

Cancel Newsletter: If you want to cancel this newsletter subscription please answer to this e-mail and write "cancel" into the subject field.